
 

July 2025 

 

Notice of Head Office Relocation (Change of Building) 

 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your continued support and 

cooperation. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that, due to the reconstruction of the Hamamatsucho Building 

where our head office is currently located, OrphanPacific, Inc. will relocate to the adjacent 

building, BLUE FRONT SHIBAURA TOWER S, effective August 4, 2025, as detailed below. 

 

Please note that our address and telephone numbers will remain unchanged, but we kindly 

ask that you update your records to reflect the new building name when preparing any 

documents or correspondence. 

 

We look forward to your continued support and partnership at our new location. 

 

 

Details of Relocation 

 

◼ Date of Relocation: Monday, August 4, 2025 

◼ New Office Location:  

BLUE FRONT SHIBAURA TOWER S.,1-1-1 Shibaura, Minato-ku,  

Tokyo 105-0023, Japan 

◼ Telephone: +81-3-6779-8151 (Main Line) 

◼ Fax: +81-3-6683-7851 

Please note that our telephone and fax numbers remain unchanged. 


